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I wish to oppose this obsolete and destructive project. From the point of view of its effect on our so-precious
water, the damage to the environment, and the urgent need to stop using fossil fuels and take advantage of
Australia’s invaluable renewable energy.

Yours sincerely,

Shirley Lewis  - NSW 2780
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